
Victoria Street Water Mains Renewal
Starting from Monday 11 October 

Mulcaster House, Westmount Road, St. Helier, Jersey, JE1 1DG
Telephone: 707300  |  Facsimile: 707400  |  Email: info@jerseywater.je  |  Website: www.jerseywater.je
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The existing water mains in Victoria Street, St Helier are 80 years old and have suffered several 
bursts over the last few years. Starting on Monday 11 October, Jersey Water plan to use a 
new method to structurally re-line the mains. Services to all properties will also be renewed and 
once complete, will last for another 80 years. 

For the first 3-4 weeks Jersey Water will be installing new valves and renewing customer 
supply pipes. Once this section of work is complete, UK specialists will take 4 days to clean 
and re-line the pipes.

Jersey Water is aware that working in town affects many people and businesses, which is why 
we only renew pipes when we have to. The new method of working will reduce disruption, 
taking only 4-5 weeks compared to the 10 weeks if we used traditional methods. As part of the 
new working method, only a few holes will need to be dug rather than trenches the full length 
of the road.

During the period of work, Jersey Water will have to close Victoria Street to through traffic to 
enable works to be completed quickly and more efficiently. 

All businesses will remain open as normal and access to premises will be  
maintained throughout our works.

Jersey Water apologise for the disruption that these works cause and will make efforts to  
assist with reducing the impact. If you wish to contact Jersey Water regarding these works, 
contact details are below.

Hugo Willson, Infrastructure Manager, telephone 07797 740865

Peter Hamel, Network Manager, telephone 01534 707300
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